
  

 

August 22, 2022 

 

 

Umpqua Bank is our new banking partner 

 

Last week, Northwest Kidney Centers completed an important milestone in our transition 

from US Bank to Umpqua Bank. Starting with the pay period that ends August 21, we will 

begin processing payroll with Umpqua Bank. The finance team has worked closely with 

ADP, our payroll processor, to ensure a seamless experience for staff. You will continue to 

receive your paycheck from ADP or through direct deposit.  

 

The following is for informational purposes only. There is no action required. 

 

If you encounter any issues or have any questions, please contact payroll@nwkidney.org. 
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